
PRESS  CONFERENCE  ON  “JERRY
SPRINGER: THE OPERA”
Catholic League president Bill Donohue comments on an anti-
Christian play that previews on January 23:

On  January  23,  “Jerry  Springer:  The  Opera,”  a  New  Group
production,  will  preview  at  the  Pershing  Square  Signature
Center, an off-Broadway venue.

That morning, at 9:30 a.m., I will hold a press conference at
the National Press Club in Washington D.C., raising objections
to the play and the source of funding for the New Group.
Regarding  the  latter,  the  New  Group  receives  most  of  its
funding from public sources, led by the National Endowment for
the Arts (NEA).

The press conference has two objectives: to call attention to
this  frontal  assault  on  Christian  sensibilities;  and  to
request that President Trump nominate a new chairman of the
NEA,  one  who  will  discontinue  funding  of  anti-Christian
grantees,  exhibitions,  and  performances.  The  current
chairman’s tenure ends in April; the president is expected to
announce his nominee in the near future.

To read a script summary of this vile, obscene, and grossly
anti-Christian musical, click here.

I am grateful to all those Catholics and evangelicals who have
expressed their support for our efforts.
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